
2024-2025 NOMINATIONS FOR 

COMMITTEE POSITIONS 
  

  

To All Bowling Members  

  

NOMINATIONS FOR TERRIGAL (MEN’S BOWLS SECTION) COMMITTEE POSITIONS  

  

Nominations for committee positions are sought each year during the month following the Terrigal BC Ltd AGM.  To 

ensure we have committees in place to start planning for the 2024-2025 Bowling Year we are calling for nominations 

during the month of November 2024, to enable the committees to be confirmed as soon as possible.   

  

Only Full Bowling Members whose Declared Club is Terrigal Bowling Club may nominate and each nomination is to 

be seconded by a Full Bowling member before being included on a list posted on the Club Noticeboard.  The Board of 

Directors will appoint members to the men’s committees after considering the nominations from members and the 

recommendations of the Bowls Secretary.  Where possible the Board of Directors will look to provide representation 

from both mid-week and weekend bowlers and encourage the involvement of bowlers of all age groups.  

  

Nominations are sought for the following positions and committees.  

  

Bowls Secretary  

Assistant Bowls Secretary   

2 Men’s Committee members  

  

Chairperson of Match Committee  

2 Men’s Match Committee members   

  

Chairperson of Selection Committee   

3 Men’s Selection Committee members   

 

Nominations will close at 12.30 pm on Friday 6 December 2024. 

 

Nomination Forms and details of the roles/responsibilities of these positions are available from the Bowls Secretary at 

the Bowls Office.  Completed nominations should be returned to the Bowls Office before the due date.  

  

This is your opportunity to be involved with the running of your club.  If you are unable to commit to a position on a 

committee but would be willing to volunteer your time on a more casual basis, please let me know.  

  

  

Regards,  

  

  

Warren Parkes 
Bowls Secretary 

25 October 2024 

 


